

September 10, 2013

Life's better outside."

Commissioners

T. Dan Friedkin Chairman Houston

Ralph H. Duggins Vice-Chairman Fort Worth

Antonio Falcon, M.D. Rio Grande City

Dan Allen Hughes, Jr. Beeville

> Bill Jones Austin

James H. Lee Houston

Margaret Martin Boerne

S. Reed Morian Houston

> Dick Scott Wimberley

Lee M. Bass Chairman-Emeritus Fort Worth

Carter P. Smith Executive Director Mr. Dennis M. Kulvicki, President The STAR DAY Foundation P.O. Box 640010 El Paso, Texas 79904-0010

Dear Mr. Kulvicki:

On behalf of the Texas Parks and Wildlife Department (TPWD), I would like to offer you my thanks for the efforts of the Texas Bison Student Study Group and its efforts in support of the Official Texas Bison Herd at Caprock Canyons State Park. TPWD is proud to maintain the home of the Official Bison Herd and is honored to play a part in the conservation of these magnificent animals.

I applaud the efforts of these students and their study of our state's heritage and natural resources and encourage them to continue their important academic work in the future! Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carter Smith

Executive Director

CS:BL:mle

cc: The Honorable Rick Perry